MS. 56/121
From Thomas Kendall [to CMS Secretary Josiah Pratt]


Bay of Islands Dedcr 21. 1818

Revd and Dear Sir,

Captn Graham of the Ship Catherine has obligingly undertaken to convey our Letters and Parcels to you, and to bring any little thing back which you may think proper to send us provided he returns to these seas. He has been several times to this Bay during his present voyage: has attended regularly with part of his officers and Ships Company our Morning and Afternoon Worship on the Lords Day and has on every occasion treated us with politeness and attention.

I am

Revd & dear Sir

Your faithful Servt 

Tho Kendall
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